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MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD 

 

 

 

Jay Neylon 

Air Safety Investigator 

Eastern Region Aviation  

 

Date:  December 28, 2012 

NTSB Accident Number:  ERA13LA021  

Emailed received from:  David Hays, Memphis FSDO 

 

 

Narrative: 

 

 On December 28, 2012, I received an email from David Hays concerning examination of 

the maintenance logbooks of the OH-58A involved in ERA13LA021.  Below is a summary of 

his email:   

 

Inspector Hays performed an examination of the helicopter airframe and associated systems 

during his investigation. He found no signs of abnormalities or any other issues of concern. He 

also performed an examination of the maintenance records and found no discrepancies. In his 

opinion, the aircraft had been maintained very well prior to the accident.  

 


